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DALLAS -- Dr. Peggy J. Fry, clinical assistant professor
of pediatrics at The University of Texas (Southwestern) Medical
School, will participate in the White House Conference on Food,
Nutrition and Health Care Dec. 2-4 in Washington, D.C.

Dr. Fry is consultant to one of a group of panels that
have prepared preliminary studies and reports for consideration
by the conference as a whole. Some 2,500 persons will participate.
Dr. Fry's work has centered on studying needs of groups for which
the federal government has special responsibility. These include
islanders of the Pacific Trust Territories, American Indians,
migrant laborers and West Indians in the Virgin Islands and Puerto
Rico.
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